Minutes of the Special Meeting of the City ®lanning Comﬁission
Feb. 10, 1950

Meeting called to order by Chairman, Gordon Goetz.

Members present: Messrs. Bullock, Goetz, McVay and Stanhurst.
Others present: Connie Bordwell for Humboldt Times.

Minutes of the previous meeting read and approved.

The Secretary reported that Gity Atty. Mr. Balderree had
answered our letter pequesting his attendance at this meeting

of the Planning Commission, but that he would be out of town for
a brief Southern vacation and would be unable to attend and to
please accept his apologies.

Mr. Stanhurst reported that he had contacted the Brown's, who
have five acres just off Ranm me Avenue , in regard to a trailer
site, and that they were considering the matter.

Mr. 3trobel asked about water and sewer possibilities in this
area. ‘

Mrs. Kanick reported that she had been amnable to get access to
0ld records except int he presence of the City Recorder and
therefore had no files or city ordinances accessible to the
members of the planning commission. She renorted that to date
she had been unable to get the proper wording for re-zoning
petition and street vacation petition.

It was recommended that the following be suggested as appointees
to the City Planning Commission; to fill the vacancy of Forrest
Hysom: John Molina, Lester Twohy and Bob Anderson. :

Mill Beach city mrk project discussed. No report was made as
to the progress of this matter.

On motion meeting adjourned.
Gladys Kanick, Secy.



